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Kingscliff Ambulance Sta�on Out of Hours Works No�fica�on  

With works progressing on the new Kingscliff Ambulance Sta�on, a significant structural milestone 
for this project is the pouring of large concrete ramp slab.  

To minimise delays to this project, this work will be completed outside of normal working hours.  

Please see below summary of extended working hours.  

 Pour Week of 26th Feb 2024 The concrete pour for the Ambulance Station access 
ramp will be commencing week of 26th February 
between the hours of 4:45am and 6pm, weather 
permitting. 

 

What to expect:  

- Works will be undertaken on the new Kingscliff Ambulance Sta�on site outside of the regular 
working hours. Disturbances of regular hours will be between 4:45am to 7am.   

- Equipment in use will include concrete boom pump, concrete trucks, ligh�ng, generator, and 
concre�ng equipment.   

- There will be some noise impacts for proper�es in the immediate vicinity during these works. FKG 
will work to minimise these impacts as much as possible.   

- Disturbances to the nearby area will be minimised with all works being maintained within the 
construc�on site.   

  

Keeping you informed  

We will con�nue to stay in touch and update you of key project events as the new sta�on progresses.   

Thank you for your pa�ence and understanding while we complete this important project for the 
Tweed Valley community.  

If you would like to speak with a member of the project team directly, you can contact us any �me:                          

Phone (07) 46 200 500 | Email info@�g.com.au   


